
Town of Windsor 

Memorandum 

April 13, 2021 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager 

SUBJECT: July 4t1, and Other Events 

Background 

Agenda Item No. I 2) 6 

Following, the Isle of Wight (IOW) County Board of Supervisors decision to discontinue holding 
July 4th fireworks displays in the Towns of Smithfield and Windsor, and instead holding one 
display in Heritage Park in 2021, the Town Council discussed options regarding future 4th of July 
and/or other events at their March 9, 2021 meeting. 

Specifics 
The Town Council, at their March 9, 2021 meeting, determined to consider future event options 
over the next month and to reconvene on the topic at their April 13, 2021 meeting. 

Enclosures 
None 

Recommendations 
For Council's consideration 


